Hardin County Board of Education Regular Meeting

May 20, 2010 11:30AM

East Hardin Middle School 

129 College Street 

Glendale, KY 42740

1. Call to Order  

Chairperson Kay Sharon called the meeting to order.

The following board members were present:

Kay Sharon, John Emary, Scott Tubbs, Charlie Wise, Suzanne Broadwater 

2. Lunch  

3. Focus on Academics Preview  

3.A. Assist report from East Hardin Middle School  

Wendy Brown, Highly Skilled Educator, reported the progress and plan of implementation in place at East Hardin 

3.B. Success of All - Alternative Options  

Eric Vowels and Chris Reed reported on the success of our alternative programs, specifically our new E-school initiative. 

4. Questions and clarifications related to the May 20, 2010 regular 6:00 p.m. board meeting agenda  

5. New Business  

It was brought to the board's attention that John Skaggs, Director of Transportation, is exploring a section in the Lakewood district that could possibly be moved to the Howevalley district. An exception would not be made for individual families. A change would only be made if it did not involve a duplication of bus routes going to another district area. 

6. Adjourn  

Order #10086 - Primary Motion Passed:  There being no further business, approval to adjourn the meeting passed with a motion by Ms. Suzanne Broadwater and a second by Mr. John Emary.  

Ms. Suzanne Broadwater    Yes

Mr. John Emary            Yes

Ms. Kay Sharon            Yes

Mr. Scott Tubbs           Yes

Mr. Charlie Wise          Yes

_____________________________________

Chairperson

_____________________________________

Superintendent

